
Staff Follow Up: DAC-111323-01 

Today’s Date: January 17, 2024  
Due Date: December 15, 2023 

 

Topic: Public Quarterly Meetings with Advisory Chairs 
 

Staff Follow Up:  We move that the Broward County School Board hold public 
quarterly meetings with two-way dialogue with advisory chairs to 

discuss systemic issues in the District.  DAC-111323-01 

 

Response:          The District values the dedication of its advisory groups. Their 

feedback and contributions are instrumental to our work.  
Dr. Licata will begin meeting quarterly with all advisory chairs for a 
collective conversation about a variety of topics and areas of 

interest for them as they support our schools and departments. 
The meetings will be held in the Board Room on Friday,  
February 2, 2024, Tuesday, March 19, 2024, and Friday,  
May 17, 2024. They will begin at 10:00 a.m.  

 

PBL/VSW:adh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


